
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1831 /2024-25               01.10.2024 

  

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

Sub.: Postponement of Annual Day – Gr. 5 to 8 (Girls & Boys) 
 
 

Please be informed that the Annual Day for Grade 5 to 8 (Girls & Boys), scheduled to 

be held on 12th October 2024 and 19th October 2024 respectively, has been postponed. 

The new dates will be intimated later. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 
 

 


